
 

Little Darby Litter Pick-up! 
Join Us on July 14th and Walk Along the Creek Bank 

The Madison County Park District 

is asking for volunteers to help 

remove bottles and cans along the 

creek bank and trail at the 

Robert T. Florence Little Darby 

Preserve.  We will have trash 

bags—please bring gloves. The 

Preserve is primitive (no rest-

rooms).  It is open to the public 

for low impact recreation, such as 

hiking and fishing, and protects 

the extraordinary biological di-

versity of the Little Darby Creek. 

We hope you can join us!  

 

For More Information, Contact: 

Patti Townsend, Volunteer Coor-

dinator, at 614-736-6562 or to 

zumba2020@gmail.com. 

Where? Little Darby Preserve at 5995 

Lafayette Plain City Road, London, Ohio 

 

When? Saturday, July 14th, 2012 

9:00 am—11:00 a.m. (Rain date-July 21st) 
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